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Monday, 2 December 2019

Dear Parents & Carers,

Tuesday, 17 December is our class party day for 2019. In order to avoid having too much of the same food
and to make it easier and fairer for parents, this year we are asking parents to pay $5 for their child to
participate and we will be providing a sausage sizzle along with party food and drinks for the students on the
day. Vegetarian and gluten free options will be available.

Your child will still need to pack recess items and fruit break for the morning session.

The children may wear party clothes on the day (please ensure they wear shirts with sleeves and suitable
shoes. No singlet tops, bare midriffs or thongs).

Unfortunately due to the drought conditions, we will not be able to have our water play day this year. Instead
we wil be having our Mini Fete on the same day. Another note will follow in regards to the arrangements for
that soon.

Kind regards,

Karen Fonti
Principal (relieving)

| give permission for my child/children to participate
in their class party celebrations and have enclosed the following amount of money ($5 per child) for
the purchase of their food.

Payment Options:
Online Payment (accessed through school website) Receipt Number:

D Cash/Cheque |:| Fees in advance

Parent/Guardian Name: Signed: Date:

Vacy Public School - “realising individual student potential within a quality learning environment”



